
 

 

ISSUED: OCTOBER 11, 2023 

HOW CAN I STAY INFORMED? 
For responses to questions and concerns about safety and 
construction in University District 24 hours a day, please call the 
Construction Hotline at 1.855.400.5556. 

For all construction updates, visit 
myuniversitydistrict.ca/news/construction-updates/ 

 

PEDESTRIAN PATHWAY CLOSURE ALONG MCLAURIN STREET 
NORTHBOUND 
 
Purpose: A temporary pedestrian pathway closure is required to improve the safety and walkability of the 
highlighted area along McLaurin Street northbound. Construction activities will commence to lower the slope and 
grades.  
 
Anticipated Timeline:  

• October 16 for approximately 4 weeks  
 
Impact:  

• Full pedestrian pathway closure along 
McLaurin Street northbound 

 
Mitigations: 

• Alternative pedestrian routes 
highlighted  

• Temporary ramps and barricades 
installed in impacted areas  

• Signage and detour signs will be in place 
as required 

• Pedestrian access on west side of 
McLaurin Street will remain open 

 
 

              *An enlarged map is provided below. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ALL CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES AND TIMELINES ARE  
DEPENDENT ON VARIOUS FACTORS AND ARE  
SUBJECT TO CHANGE.  



 

 

The University of Calgary Properties 
Group Ltd. (UCPG) is a different kind of 
real estate development company. 

University of Calgary Properties Group 
Ltd. (UCPG) was created by the University 
of Calgary to oversee the development 
and management of university land 
projects. UCPG’s financial model provides 
an innovative approach to real estate 
development. It is based on a unique 
public-private development model. The 
development will optimize the return on 
the land for the benefit of the University’s 
academic mission. 

With the masterplan for University District 
underway and portfolio diversification 
with University Innovation Quarter, UCPG 
is delivering on creating amazing places for 
people to thrive. 

UCPG.CA 

 

 


